
 

 

 

 

 

 

28-12              August 13, 2012 

 

 

 

The Institute of Medicine’s Committee on the Assessment of Ongoing Efforts in 

the Treatment of PTSD has started the second phase of its four-year mandated 

study.  This study is sponsored by the DoD and on July 13, 2012 at 11 am EST the 

committee released their initial assessment. You can download a free copy of this 

report by visiting: http://www.iom.edu/Reports/2012/Treatment-for-Posttraumatic-

Stress-Disorder-in-Military-and-Veteran-Populations-Initial-Assessment.aspx 
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